
 

GLANCE TECHNOLOGIES’ ANGELA GRIFFIN & NEW REWARDS CRYPTO-TOKEN IN 
SPOTLIGHT AT TOP EUROPEAN BLOCKCHAIN CONFERENCE 

June 25, 2018 – Vancouver, B.C. – Glance Technologies Inc. (CSE:GET.CN) 
(OTCQB:GLNNF) (FKT:GJT) is pleased to announce its upcoming participation at Blockchain 
Summit London 2018, the largest dedicated blockchain event in Europe and one of the most 
impactful blockchain-for-business summits in the world. 

Renowned for attracting droves of the most influential industry players with its unmatched 
content, the two-day conference and exhibition runs June 26-27 at Olympia London. 

More than 2,500 industry leaders, decision-makers, innovators and investors are expected to 
attend Blockchain Summit London 2018, a purely blockchain-focused event featuring 
unmatched, in-depth discussions with some of the world’s most visionary speakers. 

Among them will be Angela Griffin, Chief Technology Officer of Glance Technologies and leader 
of the team that developed the Glance Pay mobile payments app. 

As part one of the key driving forces behind Glance’s story of growth and innovation, Angela will 
speak in the panel Re-aligning the Organization to Take Blockchain from Catchphrase to 
Business Benefit on Wed., June 27, at 12:45 p.m.  

"I am honored to be in the spotlight as a speaker at one of the largest blockchain summits in 
Europe,” says Glance’s CTO Angela Griffin, “This sets an amazing precedent for Glance Coin 
and the blockchain initiatives taking place now at Glance.” 

The Glance team will also be on-hand at Blockchain Summit London 2018, joining an exclusive 
group of about 50 exhibitors, to showcase the potential of Glance Coin, Glance’s blockchain-
based rewards platform designed to empower merchants with smart contracts and a 
revolutionary approach to loyalty rewards. 

Last week, Glance released the Glance Coin Whitepaper, providing a detailed look at the 
decentralized blockchain based loyalty platform intended to be integrated with the Glance Pay 
mobile payments app along with Glance Coin, Glance’s own crypto-token. 

To learn more about Glance or Glance Coin, visit www.glancecoin.io or www.glance.tech. 
Ph: +61 450 573 4 

About Glance Technologies Inc. 
 
Glance Technologies owns and operates Glance Pay, a streamlined payment system that 
revolutionizes how smartphone users choose where to shop, order goods and services, make 
payments, access digital receipts, redeem digital deals, earn great rewards and interact with 
merchants. Glance offers targeted in-app marketing, geo-targeted digital coupons, customer 
feedback, in-merchant messaging and custom rewards programs. The Glance Pay mobile 
payment system consists of proprietary technology, which includes user apps available for free 
downloads in iOS (Apple) and Android formats, merchant manager apps, a large-scale 



 

technology hosting environment with sophisticated anti-fraud technology and lightning-fast 
payment processing. Glance has also recently purchased a blockchain solution and is working 
on a rewards-based cryptocurrency intended to be integrated into the Glance Pay app. 

More information about Glance can be found at www.glance.tech.  
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Neither the Canadian Securities Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is 
defined in the policies of the Canadian Securities Exchange) accepts responsibility for the 
adequacy or accuracy of this release. 

Forward-Looking Statements 

This press release contains forward-looking information or forward-looking statements 
(collectively “forward-looking information”) within the meaning of applicable securities laws. 
Forward-looking information is typically identified by words such as: “anticipate”, “believe”, 
“could”, “expand”, “expect”, “exploring”, “intend”, “estimate”, “exploring”, “may”, “plan”, “pursue”, 
“potential”, “projected”, “should”, “thinks”, “upcoming”, “will” and similar expressions, or are 
those, which, by their nature, refer to future events. These statements, which involve risks and 
uncertainties, relate to the discussion of Glance’s business strategies and its expectations 
concerning future operations, sales, new products and features including pre-ordering, new 
users and new merchants and to analyses and other information that are based on forecasts of 
future results and estimates of amounts not yet determinable. Such risk factors include, among 
other things, the risks related to the development of a rewards-based cryptocurrency and 
integration into the Glance Pay app, the development of new features for the Glance Pay App, 
and growth of the number of Glance merchants. For additional information with respect to these 
and other factors and assumptions underlying the forward looking statements in this press 
release, see the section entitled “Risk Factors” in the most recent Annual Information Form and 
Prospectus of Glance, which may be accessed through Glance’s profile on SEDAR at 
www.sedar.com. Glance cautions investors that any forward-looking information provided by 
Glance is not a guarantee of future results or performance, and that actual results may differ 
materially from those in forward-looking statements. Undue reliance should not be placed on 
such forward-looking information, as there can be no assurance that the plans, intentions or 
expectations upon which they are based will occur. 


